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Dear Residents, 
 

We are so glad to inform you that the sealcoat project has 
been completed. Today, the construction crew has started 
stripping the street, the speed bumps, and the guest parking 
lots in the community. Therefore, we are requesting you to 
pay attention and read the messages in the caution cones 
located on each guest parking lot entrance informing you of 
the stripping on the next day from 9am to 2pm. 

Please move your vehicle(s) out of the guest parking during 
that time and park only when you see the feeder lanes 
already painted, obeying the rule to use the guest parking 
space no more than 48 hours. 

The stripping continues as a weather-permitting. 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your patience and collaboration 
while we finalized the whole project. 


